

## SPRINGBOK GROUP

## NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 2021 EDITION

## NKATEKO HIGH SCHOOL RECEIVES A BOARD FROM BORA

Nkateko High School in Lulekani recently received a donation of a board from Bora Mining Services. The Principal of the School, Mr Ngwenya MT, pleaded for a board with the school's name on it for visibility and to show where the school is situated, his plea was heard and the CEO of Bora Mining Services, Mr Enock Mathebula, donated a big board which is installed next to the front gate of the school. The school's principal could not hide his happiness when the board arrived at the school. He said it was good to receive from the company yet again. "We salute the CEO of Bora Mining Services, Mr Mathebula, we will always remember your helping hand. May God bless you and your employees. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the company," he expressed.

